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Dear Bristol Borough School Community,   

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult and unprecedented time. This week, 
out teachers began new learning opportunities for students. I have received a great deal of 
positive feedback regarding the interactions from parents. I know our teachers were very happy 
as well. Here is what you need two know for next week: 

 If you do not have internet access or need a hard copy of the learning materials, please 
stop by Snyder-Girotti Elementary school Monday through Wednesday next week 
between the hours of 9:30AM and 1:00PM.  

 Information packets distributed this week cover April 1 through April 8. New packets of 
information will be available on April 14.  

 Chromebooks are only available through a scheduled appointment, so please call the 
school if you still did not receive a device for your family and are in need.  

 Breakfast/lunch next week will be on Monday and Wednesday between 11:00AM 
and 1:00PM.  

 The district will be closed from Thursday, April 9 through Monday, April 13.  

Please let us know what we can do to support you and you and your children during the coming 
weeks. Please stay safe and healthy. 

Regards,  

Rose Minniti 
Dr. Rose Minniti 
Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District 

  David Truelove, Esq.
              Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh
  Business Manager 


